
BY THE COMMON COUNCIL 

 

 

Resolution congratulating Sheila Davis on her retirement from the City Clerk’s Office. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

SHEILA DAVIS 

 

retired with pride and satisfaction as an office assistant on October 25, 2015 after nearly 

eight years of dedicated service to the city and the Milwaukee City Clerk’s Office; and 

 

WHEREAS, Sheila Davis raised her two sons and granddaughter in Milwaukee, 

instilling in them values of love and piety, and with them attended regular service at St. 

Martin De Porres Catholic Church where she is a parishioner, and 

 

 WHEREAS, Sheila Davis graduated from Lincoln High School in 1970, and 

soon after began a career with the city of Milwaukee where she held various positions 

including Head Secretary at both Story School and Jackie Robinson Middle School, and 

 

WHEREAS, Sheila Davis gained and displayed expertise through her work, 

performed with confidence and skill during her employment, completely meeting the 

challenges of her responsibilities office assistant during her  term of service to the City of 

Milwaukee; now, therefore, be it 

 

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Sheila Davis on her retirement from the Milwaukee Fire Department, 

extends its appreciation on behalf of the community for her exemplary service, and 

wishes for her a happy and healthy retirement; and, be it 

 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Sheila Davis, an exemplary employee. 

 

Introduced and approved on October 13, 2015 by all members of the Common Council: 

Willie C. Wade, Robert W. Puente, Terry L. Witkowski, Jim Bohl, Ashanti Hamilton, 

Tony Zielinski, Michael J. Murphy, Nik Kovac, Milele A. Coggs, Robert G. Donovan, 

Joe Davis Sr., Robert J. Bauman, Russell W. Stamper, II., José G. Pérez and Mark A. 

Borkowski. 
 


